
Please, let us continue to be represented as a rural county. Do 

not change the districts.  If anything, there should be a change to 

our electing of governor.  We need an electoral college to give 

more representation of rural counties.  Only 6 or 7 counties 

elected the governor. It is not right that those few counties 

control the whole state.  Look at a political map of Oregon, it is 

mostly RED. Columbia county did not elect the current 

governor, or the current president, it is not a liberal county.  If 

the voting was done right, and not controlled by the liberals, 

Oregon  would be a conservative State.  

Jerome Diedrich 

Rainier Oregon  

 


